INSTRUCTIONS: Print on bright colored paper, cut, and stuff into bag envelopes.

Only hand out to students, families, and neighbors who agree to participate so that you don't waste your bags.

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce a fundraiser that helps our school and the household! CLYNK is an innovative redemption program for bottles and cans that makes recycling quick, simple and convenient.

Simply fill the enclosed bag with Maine redeemable bottles and cans, affix the square sticker to the bag, and drop it off at a local Hannaford.

Your returns are processed for you and every cent goes directly to our organization.

Between February 17th - April 24th, 2017, all bags count toward the Maine Recycles Championship, which means that Hannaford will match an extra 50¢ for every \$1 redeemed! Additionally, prizes are awarded to the top schools. So please help us take advantage of this competition period, and drop off your filled bag before April 24th, 2017.

If you like using CLYNK, you can support our organization year-round using a regular CLYNK account. Signup at **clynk.com** is easy, and once you have accumulated a balance, simply login online, locate the "donate" tab, and search for our organization's name.

Thanks for your help!

Respectfully,

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce a fundraiser that helps our school and the household! CLYNK is an innovative redemption program for bottles and cans that makes recycling quick, simple and convenient.

Simply fill the enclosed bag with Maine redeemable bottles and cans, affix the square sticker to the bag, and drop it off at a local Hannaford.

Your returns are processed for you and every cent goes directly to our organization.

Between February 17th - April 24th, 2017, all bags count toward the Maine Recycles Championship, which means that Hannaford will match an extra 50¢ for every \$1 redeemed! Additionally, prizes are awarded to the top schools. So please help us take advantage of this competition period, and drop off your filled bag before April 24th, 2017.

If you like using CLYNK, you can support our organization year-round using a regular CLYNK account. Signup at **clynk.com** is easy, and once you have accumulated a balance, simply login online, locate the "donate" tab, and search for our organization's name.

Thanks for your help!

Respectfully,

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce a fundraiser that helps our school and the household! CLYNK is an innovative redemption program for bottles and cans that makes recycling quick, simple and convenient.

Simply fill the enclosed bag with Maine redeemable bottles and cans, affix the square sticker to the bag, and drop it off at a local Hannaford.

Your returns are processed for you and every cent goes directly to our organization.

Between February 17th - April 24th, 2017, all bags count toward the Maine Recycles Championship, which means that Hannaford will match an extra 50¢ for every \$1 redeemed! Additionally, prizes are awarded to the top schools. So please help us take advantage of this competition period, and drop off your filled bag before April 24th, 2017.

If you like using CLYNK, you can support our organization year-round using a regular CLYNK account. Signup at **clynk.com** is easy, and once you have accumulated a balance, simply login online, locate the "donate" tab, and search for our organization's name.

Thanks for your help!

Respectfully,